EMBASSY
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

American Embassy,
Cairo, United Arab Republic,
March 4, 1965.

Dear Mr. Tallat:

The trip to Aswam lived up to
everything my wife had told me about
it, and your very great kindmess to us
helped very much in meking our visit
so pleasant. We are very grateful to
you for the delightful day which I will
long remember.

Sincerely yours,

e < :
Imeius D. Battle
American Ambassador

Mr. Ahmad Tallat,
Deputy Director for Public Relatioas,
Ministry of the High Dam,
Aswan, United Arab Republic.



